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4th September 2020 
 
Message for Parents - (Mrs Hodgkinson, Miss McCay, Miss Horsfield and Miss Gibson) 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support and patience whilst we have tried to get efficient 
systems in place for arriving and leaving school this week. 
 
It has been difficult, but this morning, the new systems for nursery and KS2 worked really well and we will 
be continuing to use them. 
 
So that we have a consistent approach throughout school, from Monday there will be a one way system in 
place in the front playground.  
 

 We will open the gates to the front playground at 08.35. Please do not arrive before this time. 

 You will enter the playground through the gate next to Miss Horsfield’s classroom (down the path 

to the office).  

 Once in the playground your child will be met by their class teacher, they will be sent into class 

where their class TA will be waiting for them. We ask that parents leave the playground area 

immediately through the gate next to Mrs Hodgkinson’s classroom and join the one way system.  

 Please see the information on the back of this letter for a diagram of the one way system. 

 Home collection times will remain as they are. 

We thank you for your patience and once again would like to reassure you that we are doing all we can to 
adapt as quickly as possible to a very challenging situation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Lindsey Taylor 
Head of School 7-11 
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One way system diagram Key stage 1 playground – Social Distancing 

Shaw Wood Academy 

 

                                                                          

 

Reception and Year 1 Playground 
 

 
      
 
      
      Entrance Gate 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Mere Lane 

Exit Gate    


